
 

Major Performance of the Chemicals Administration, 

Ministry of Environment, in February 2024 

1. On February 27, the Administration attended the preparatory 

meeting of the Ministry of Health and Welfare's "First 

Coordination Meeting of 2024 for Environmental Protection and 

Food Safety", where the Ministry of Agriculture proposed to 

discuss the "Plan for regulations on chemicals to combat dengue 

fever vectors, in relation to research on dissipation of residues on 

crops", which involves setting limits on pesticides and their 

residues. 

2. On February 27, the Administration held a press conference on the 

results of the 2023 audit of environmental agents, and announced 

the results of the 2023 audit of environmental agent 

advertisements, labeling, counterfeit agents, and samplings of 

active ingredients, urging the public to purchase legal 

environmental agents and to refrain from selling and purchasing 

environmental agents on the Internet. 


